
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

REFLECTIONS 
April 3, 2024 

 

Interim Pastor 

Dr. Doug White 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annie Armstrong Offering 

Church Goal: $12,000 

Received to date: $13,104.95 
 

Golf Tournament 

There will be a golf tournament on Saturday, April 20th, 

beginning at 8:00 AM. There is a sign-up sheet on the 

table in the foyer hallway. 
 

Constitution and By-Laws 
We will be updating the PGBC Constitution and By-

Laws. If you do not already have one, there are copies on 

the table in the foyer hallway. The Constitution and By-

Laws document is also available as a PDF on the church 

website. Go to the “News & Events” tab at the top of the 

website, and the PDF is listed under “Newsletters.” 
 

Background ChecksBackground ChecksBackground ChecksBackground Checks    
To comply with our insurance carrier, Pleasant Grove 

Baptist Church is performing background checks on all 

adult volunteers working with our children's programs 

(ages 0-17), including all special services or other 

activities such as VBS. This includes volunteers who 

work on an as-needed basis, even just once.  

Anyone who does not complete and clear a background 

check issued through Praesidium will not be allowed to 

volunteer in our children's programs. 

If you are an adult who plans on volunteering for our 

children's programs but has yet to receive a background 

check form, please contact the church office.   
 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    
Sunday, April 7th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Greg Lowe 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

7-13 

  

Dennis and Ginger Morgan 

3099 S Lee Hwy SW 

Cleveland, TN 37311 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    from Pastor Dougfrom Pastor Dougfrom Pastor Dougfrom Pastor Doug    
I cannot express enough gratitude for all the hard work 

that so many of you have put in over the last couple of 

weeks. Thank you to all who planned, distributed 

invitations, and prepared food for the Easter egg hunt 

and luncheon.  
 

Thank you to the children, youth, and adult volunteers 

who helped put on an excellent Easter program. I 

appreciate all of you who helped with the breakfast on 

Easter morning. The country ham was unbelievably 

good.  
 

Lastly, I want to say a big thank you to Greg, the choir, 

and the sound staff for the beautiful job they did in 

presenting the Easter music. 
 

I look forward to seeing how the Lord will work through 

His people at Pleasant Grove. Please remember to help us 

minister to the church by letting us know when someone 

is sick, in the hospital, or has passed away. We are 

responsible for helping each other, so please keep us 

informed. Be sure to invite someone to church as you go 

through this week. See you Sunday. We are expecting the 

Lord to do something great. 

 

In Christ Love, 

Brother Doug 
 

Volunteer OpportunityVolunteer OpportunityVolunteer OpportunityVolunteer Opportunity    
We need nursery workers for Wednesday evening 

services. This is an excellent opportunity to spend time 

with little ones and help our church appeal to young 

families who have recently joined our community. If 

interested, please see Robin Morrell. 

 
APRIL APRIL APRIL APRIL EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    

Diann Ringer & Bette Wade 

 

Adventure WeekAdventure WeekAdventure WeekAdventure Week    
Join us June 24-28th from 5:15-8:30 for an exciting 

adventure! All children, Kindergarten-6th, are invited to 

be a part of this incredible week. All youth are 

encouraged to help lead, and a nursery will be provided 

for all volunteers who need childcare. 

Our theme is Immeasurable Treasure; our greatest 

treasure is knowing God! We will be exploring the 

attributes of God as we participate in fun activities such 

as art, science, steam, games, cooking, woodwork, 

archery, storytelling, and so much more.  

We will begin each evening with dinner and worship and 

then enjoy these hands-on stations.  
 

WE NEED HELP!  

Everyone can help in some way. Have a passion for 

something? Let us know! We want to use the gifts and 

talents our church members have to reach our children 

and community. 

If you would like to be a part of Adventure Week, we 

would LOVE to have you. Please sign up in the foyer on 

the table! Be a part of this fun week as we discover that 

God is an immeasurable treasure worthy of pursuit. 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 


